
The International Campaign for Tibet was saddened to learn of the passing away of Gelek Rimpoche, a 

Buddhist scholar and an eminent master. In a message to Mrs. Colleen Smiley and to members of 
Jewel Heart (the organization Rimpoche established), ICT President Matteo Mecacci offered our 

heartfelt condolences. 

Rimpoche was renowned for his scholarship, both within the Buddhist community and the broader 

society. He was a friend of the International Campaign for Tibet, having been kind enough to be on 

our Advisory Board and taking time whenever possible to provide counsel to us 
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